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    COUNCIL BILL 22-0200 – Urban Renewal – Central  

    Business District – Amendment 2 

 

 

The Honorable President and  August 5, 2022 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation staff is in receipt of City 

Council Bill 22-0200 – Urban Renewal - Central Business District – Amendment 2 for the 

purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for the Central Business District to revise the 

signage provisions; waiving certain content and procedural requirements; making the 

provisions of this Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in 

conjunction with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date. 

 

CHAP Executive Director advises a recommendation of approval of City Council Bill 22-

0200 and concurs with the analysis set forth in the Department of Planning’s March 9, 2022 

staff report.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-371-

5667. 

 

 


